
Hello, 
 
My name is Greg Mattila of Scappoose, OR which is in Columbia County.  The county we live in is 
primarily conservative in values and has almost nothing to do with the tri-county area of Portland.  The 
progressive politics of Portland do not appropriately serve the Columbia County region whatsoever. 
 
The voices of the Portland Metro tri-county area ARE NOT those of Columbia County and its residents.  It 
is vitally important that Columbia County be represented in our own interests and keeping political 
boundaries separate from Multnomah and other Portland Metro counties is critical to our values and 
way of life.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Greg Mattila 
 
 


